
Dear fellow Members, 

In my role as Chaplain for the Post, I would like 
to let you know that I am willing to visit any home-
bound member who would like some company and 
maybe share a cup of coffee.  

I am a Eucharistic Minster for the Catholic 
Church as well, and could provide communion for 
any member wishing to receive it.  
 

I can be reached by e-mail at 
dlareau4@gmail.com or phone 860-568-8272. 

 
Wishing You All Well, 

Dan Lareau 
Chaplain, Post 2083 


